From: Akinlemibola, Grace
Sent: Friday, June 19, 2015 1:15 PM
To: Berlin, Steve; Widawsky, Dan
Cc: Eilers, Lisa; Ross, Lanita; Harding, Mondine
Subject: Gift to the City - Dance Event 

 

Hi Steve and Dan!
I hope this email finds the both of you well. Per Lisa's request, I wanted to make sure I sent the both of you an email about an upcoming event and a potential gift to the City. There is a dance and salsa event that the 5th Ward is having on July 19th, where the Mayor's Office would be collaborating in the efforts. The event is open to the public and will be held at one of the Chicago Park District locations, Harold Washington Park, from 2 pm to 6 pm. 

We found a ballroom and Latin dance instructor willing to volunteer her time for the event for two hours. I had reached out to Lisa to make sure the instructor volunteering their time would not violate any ethical rules or regulations. Lisa told me this should be okay as it would be classified as a gift to the City since it is open to the public and for the benefit of the public. So please let me know if you may need any further information. 

The dance instructor's information is as follows:

Name:   Britney Thorne

Email:    ballroomdancelessonsillinois@gmail.com
Phone:  (219) 898-6897

Thanks!

Grace Akinlemibola
Assistant to the Mayor | Mayor's Office of Legislative Counsel & Government Affairs​
